
3201 E. Galbraith Road
Cincinnati, OH 45236

July 13, 2022

Dear  Friend:

Adath Israel Sisterhood invites you to join or renew your membership for the upcoming 2022-2023 year. We already have
many activities and events planned.

In 2021-2022, Sisterhood had many in person and Zoom events. Luckily, Zoom made it possible for us to remain
connected even if we could not be face to face. For more information about sisterhood activities, events, and projects,
please visit the Sisterhood website at www.aisisterhood.org.

It is finally here! This year we will try something new. Introducing online payments through Shulcloud. The *minimum*
requested payment is $40 ($15 to WLCJ and $25 to Adath Israel Sisterhood).

If you would like to pay by check, please send it to:
Lisa Kadosh
11142 Wood Ave.
Cincinnati, Ohio 45242

Remember, the Coleman Judaica Shop is our largest ongoing fundraiser, and as a Sisterhood member, you receive a 10%
discount!
We look forward to welcoming you to – or back – to Sisterhood this year.
Yours,
Heidi Weisman Lisa Kadosh
President, Adath Israel Sisterhood Financial Secretary, President Elect
Co-Manager, Coleman Family Judaica Shop

Name:________________________e-mail:_________________________Phone#:________________Cell#_________________

___Renewal Membership ___New Member

Select the dues level of your choice

_______$40.00* (minimum membership level) _______$54.00 _______$72.00 _______$108.00 ________other

http://www.aisisterhood.org
https://www.adath-israel.org/form/sisterhooddues

